
MAY 2018

Check us out at www.parkwaybaptist.com!  User friendly with access right at your 
�ngertips. Go today and listen to sermons, see upcoming mission trips and other 

ministries we are accomplishing through God here at Parkway. Dr. James Carroll  |  Senior Pastor
james@parkwaybaptist.com

James Carroll  // Senior Pastor
james@parkwaybaptist.com 

Matt Flanagan // Pastor of Discipleship     
matt@parkwaybaptist.com 

Je� Lutz // Pastoral Associate Worship Ministry 
je�@parkwaybaptist.com 

Lee Ann Vincent // Ministry Associate Member Connection
leeann@parkwaybaptist.com 

Ed Hardin // Pastoral Associate
ed@parkwaybaptist.com  

Marshall Adkins // Pastoral Resident 
marshall@parkwaybaptist.com 

MEET OUR STAFF
volunteers needed!

June 4-8 
9:00 A - Noon

4 yrs old - 8th grade 

Email kathy@parkwaybaptist.com  
 

Dwight was raised in Frankfort attending 
Crestwood Baptist Church as a young 
child and Memorial Baptist Church 
through his teenage and college years. 
He has college degrees in psychology 
and public administration and is currently 
the Vice President for Human Resources 
at Zoeller Company in Louisville. He and 
Michelle married in 1996 and have three 
sons: Cole (19), Clay (16), and Zeke (11). 
The Newtons came to Parkway in 2000 
and we’ve celebrated baptism with each 
of their sons following their professions  

of faith. Dwight has served in a number of places over the years 
and currently serves as an adult Sunday Teacher, a deacon, and as a 
deacon representative on our Administrative Team. 

Our elders presented Dwight Newton and Josh Pinnick as elder apprentice candidates during our quarterly business meeting in January. 
After watching these men for several years, re�ecting on their applications, and interviewing them, we believe God has gifted them to 
serve our congregation in this way. Following our recommendation, they introduced themselves and shared from the scriptures during 
a Sunday congregational worship gathering in early February. As we near our next business meeting and a request for the congregation 
to a�rm them as elder apprentices, I want to make certain you have every opportunity to know them and learn why we believe God is 
raising them up to serve in this role.  

elder candidates

Dwight Newton
Josh grew up in south Louisville where he 
graduated from Valley High School and 
attended Kosmosdale Baptist Church. He 
met his wife, Amanda, at the University 
of Louisville while earning a degree in 
�nance. A certi�ed �nancial planner, 
Josh works in product and business 
development for Transamerica, a �nancial 
services company. He and Amanda have 
been married for more than 16 years and 
have 3 children: Elayna (12), Caleb (10), 
and Luke (5). They joined our Parkway 
family in 2012 and we have been blessed

to celebrate baptism with Elayna and Caleb as an outward 
expression of God’s work to save them. Josh teaches a young 
adult Sunday School class and has served in a variety of ministries 
over the years including: children’s ministry, the singles ladies oil 
change, and international missions. 

Josh Pinnick

Visit our website

If you don’t know one or both of these men well, please make an extra e�ort to look for them and introduce yourself. In addition, Josh will be 
leading our study on the spiritual disciplines on Wednesday, May 9 and Dwight the following week. Join us to sit under their teaching in the 
coming weeks as you continue praying for them and our congregation. 



WEDNESDAY EVENING ACTIVITIES

Fellowship Meal  |  5:30 - 6:30 PM 
Kids Activities  |  6:30 PM
Youth (SWAT)  |  6:30 PM

Learn4Life  |  6:30 PM
Worship Team Rehearsal  |  7:30 PM  
*Our regularly scheduled actvities ends on May 23.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS - MAY

10
MAY PRIMETIMERS

NOON
If you are 55+ you are invited to 
join us for a time of fellowship!  

Bring your favorite side dish and 

of your friends new and old! We 
hope that you will come and enjoy 
a time of fellowship and laughter! 

PARENT BABY DEDICATION CLASS  
NOON

If you are interested in dedicating your baby/child, make plans to  
attend this mandatory Parent Dedication Class on Sunday, May 6 at 

9:00 A. The dedication will be held on Sunday, May 13.     
06

MAY

27
MAY TEAMKID PARTY

6:30 - 7:00 PM
 

Join us as we celebrate a great 
year in TeamKid on Wednesday, 

May 23 from 6:30-7:30 PM.  We will 

Ages 3yrs old - 6th grade.  

WMU WOMEN’S CELEBRATION 
6:00 PM 

The Nelson Baptist Association’s WMU 
Women’s Celebration will be  

held at Parkway. If you are interested 
in learning more information, please 

call Mrs. Virginia Drake. 
at 502-348-5957.
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MAY

20
MAY

GRADUATE 
RECOGNITION 

We will recognize our 
graduating seniors on this 
day! Please call the church 

participate in our graduate 
 

 

 
NIGHT OF WORSHIP 

6:00 PM   
Join us for a time of Prayer, 
Worship, Communion and 

then immediately following 
that we will have a Business 

Meeting.  

No Evening Activities 

Night of Worship /  
Business Meeting

6:00 PM

Regular Scheduled 
Evening Actvities 

Graduate Recognition 

Baptist Global 
 Response

Bread For Life

Ky Baptist  
Convention

Redemption  
Church

Missoula, MT

Coreluv Jason & Amanda
Aaron

Bethany Haven Scarlet Hope 20  Schemes

Lakes Community 
Church, NC

Petra Churches
Nicaragua

Chris & Lori Hart Crossing Church Barren Heights
Retreat Center

North American 
Mission Board

M. Haydon

Gideon’s  
International

Sunrise Children’s 
Service

Samaritan’s Purse IMB Leon & Lynn Muir New Life Center Practical  
Shepherding

The Church of  
Delmas 32, Haiti

Ron Sutton, IMB
Ecuador

Bluegrass Christian
Academy

D & K Wilson  Hispanic Ministry

PRAY FOR OUR 
PARTNERS

Prayer for our missions 
partners is valued and 

to encourage you, we 

partner to pray for each 
day on the calendar 

below.

30
MAY SUMMER CAMP MEETING

5:30 Crossings | Gym
6:00 CentriFuge | Youth Room

6:30 CentriKid  | Gym
7:00 Ecuador |  Youth Room

Regular Scheduled 
Evening Actvities 

WMU Meeting
7:00PM

No Evening Activities

Ky Baptist  
Convention

Redemption Churh
Missoula, MT

Primetimers

WMU Women’s  
Celebration

Youth Worship & Party
5:30 PM

Baby Dedication  
Parent Class

Regular Scheduled 
Evening Actvities 

Regular Scheduled 
Evening Actvities 

Baby Dedication  

Summer Camp Meetings 
7:00 PM

TeamKid Party 
6:30 - 7:30 PM

Ladies Craft Night



Here is an excerpt from and a blog post sent to us by Chris and Lori Hart.  Chris and Lori Hart are missionaries 
from our church who have gone on to serve in various ways with Ethnos 360.  Read below to get a glimpse into 
their hearts. To read the blog in its entirety, go to www.parkwaybaptist.com and click on Missions Spotlight 
under the Missions heading.

10 Years ago, the Lord nudged us out into the world of tribal missions.  We were thrilled by the new 
adventures awaiting us, having no idea the challenges we would face.  In retrospect, I’m so glad the Lord 
leads step by step instead of showing us His full plan.   Had He told me of how He would lovingly and 
continually break us and humble us, I don’t know if I would have said yes.

In Bogota, Colombia, we were on the fast track to being part of the E2 team.   E2 helps new missionaries 
transition into life in Colombia.   Chris took to the role naturally, while I struggled daily just to breathe.  
Transitioning into life in Colombia did not come easily for me.  In fact, it didn’t come at all.

10 years ago, our hearts were sold out to tribal missions, but in Colombia, my heart was broken and 
grieving.  I grieved for my life in The States, for a “normal” childhood for our girls, for friends and family 
that I didn’t know when I’d see again.  I longed for something, anything to feel normal again.  Daily rou-

ministry and worked hard to balance that with language study and taking care of me.  Our girls struggled 
transitioning as well, but I was so low I couldn’t see it. 

Our God, so rich in mercy, allowed us to come home after a year, which  
 

Colombia to come back in a year.  We went there to make it our home 
 and to help the Colombian church reach the unreached.  I felt like a  
failure.  On the other hand, we could see a future for our girls…and I  
could breathe again.

It is humbling to think that I write this from our comfortable  
kitchen table in Waukesha, Wisconsin when not much more  
than 2 years ago I was struggling to get myself out of bed in  
Bogota, Colombia.  Daily we walk from our home on campus,  
up a few stairs into the main building of the Bible school  
where we serve among people who love Jesus.  They aren’t  
perfect, but neither are we.

MISSIONS SPOTLIGHT:  THE HART FAMILY 

And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with 
all kinds of prayers and requests. With this in 

mind, be alert and always keep on praying 
for all the Lord’s people....Ephesians 6:18  

Like Paul encourages the Ephesian church, we are to 
be faithful in our prayers for our church family.  If you 

would like to be included in June’s Prayer Guide,  
please email gretchen@parkwaybaptist.com.

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Barbie Keen
Stephen Keen
Shantel Buchner
Gay Allen 
Steve Derting 
Jordan Richardson
Chris Hall
Stanley Shambaugh 

MISSIONARIES SERVING 
AND/OR  IN TRAINING
Jason and Amanda Aaron 
(Michigan)
Chris and Lori Hart 
(Wisconsin)
M. Haydon (Asia)
Leon and Lynn Muir 
(New Zealand) 

MILITARY LIST
Ryan Campoamor  
Daniel Carey 
Logan Crady
Scott Hunt
Devan Newton
Clayton Richardson
Dakota Snook

SUNDAY 
SCHOOL
03/25     431
04/01     461
04/08     351
04/15     399
04/22     396

WORSHIP
ATTENDANCE
03/25     491 
04/01     673
04/08     412
04/15     443
04/22     427

03/25 
General Fund   $   16,009.56
Other                  $        525.00
Total                    $  16,534.56

04/01 
General Fund   $   24,982.44
Other                  $     3,267.00 
Total                    $   28,249.44

04/08
General Fund   $   19,333.02 
Other                  $   10,080.66 
Total                    $  29,413.68

FOR THE RECORD

MAY
PRAYER 
GUIDE

YTD Budget  $ 307,588.84 

YTD Expenses  $296,384.51 
Weekly Required  $ 20,412.90

CONDOLENCES  
Lee & Crystal Brothers on the 
loss of uncle, John Brothers.    
Larry & Tami Kozanecki on the 
loss of her father.  
Stephen and Barbie Keen on 
the loss of his father.    
Friends & family on the loss of 
Mary Wilkerson.    
Elaine Lee on the loss of her 
brother, Dennis Keith. 
 

CHURCH LEADERSHIP
Elders, Deacons

Sunday School Teachers
Children/Nursery Workers

04/15
General Fund   $    16,526.85 
Other                  $      2,728.00
Total                    $    19,254.85

04/22
General Fund   $    11,916.32
Other                  $      9,351.00
Total                    $   21,267.32

EXPRESSIONS OF GRATITUDE 
 
I would like to thank my Parkway family for all the cards and prayers during my mother’s illness and her passing.  
Also, the wonderful bereavement dinner provided for my family after the funeral.  You have all been a blessing to 
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